
Year 3 Newsletter 

In our topic, This Is Me, we have been learning all 
about ourselves, our hopes and dreams and 
changes. 

In English, we have been creating our own 
explanation letters. Fortune have worked incredibly 
hard to develop their understanding of the features 
of a letter and to ensure that they include them all 
accurately. The class have made sure they have 
included a wide range of incredible techniques in 
their letters to make them as interesting as possible 
for the readers.  

In Maths, we have continued our topic of addition 
and subtraction. Fortune have tackled the tricky 
topic of exchanging and bridging over the past 
week and have been working incredibly hard to 
make sure they are confident when applying the 
column method. Please continue to support your 
child at home with their understanding of this 
method as practice makes perfect! 

In our topic sessions, we have been working 
incredibly hard when creating sketches of our local 
area. We have continued to use Jeannie Baker’s 
‘Window’ as inspiration for our work when helping us 
create accurate and detailed sketches. Fortune 
have used this idea to create our own versions of 
‘Window’ collages in groups to show the changes in 
our every changing local area. Fortune have also 
been busy recording their scripts for our video: 
‘What makes Langley Special?” which we hope to 
be ready to share with you in the first few weeks of 
next term. 

Home Learning this week.
Please ensure you are reading regularly with 
your child. Login details for a new reading 
resource to use at home with your child called 
Read Theory have been sent home. Please 
use their login details to access the website. 
https://readtheory.org/
If you require new log on details, please 
contact me for this information. 

Thank you for all of your hard work with this 
term’s homework project. It was wonderful to 
be able to share the children’s learning with 
the class during the final week of term. 

Over the half-term break, please continue to 
practice the column methods for addition and 
subtraction at home with your child.

Please practise the 3 and 6 X tables at home 
this week with your child. 

Contact email –
fortune@langleyparkprimaryacademy.org.uk

Reminders:
PE is on a Tuesday and Friday this term. Please 
ensure PE kits are in school on both days. 

Please ensure all items of clothing, including 
coats, are clearly labelled.

Thank you.  

Langley Park Primary Academy

Friday 19th October 2018 

Thank you all for your 

continued support. We hope you all

have a wonderful half-term break and look forward

to seeing you all again on 5th November 2018.

https://readtheory.org/

